
  

 

 

 
 

 

Presentation to 2019 Retiring Members of the Advisory 
Committee on Accessible Transit (ACAT) 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 12, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that: 

1. 	The TTC Chair presents the retiring ACAT members with plaques and certificates 
indicating that they will receive a transit pass for the equivalent number of terms 
served, in recognition of their contribution. 
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